

Service:

Chief Executive's Office Level 1 Building 37

Phone:

Email:

Auckland City Hospital Grafton

Fax:

Fax Internal:

P O Box 92 189 Victoria Street West Auckland 1142

09 630 9943 ext 22342 09 375 3441

ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

10 April 2015

Tom Sellers

Email: fyi-request-2572-568008e3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Sellers

Official Information Act Request Re:

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 11 March 2015 requesting the following information:

1. How many staff have accepted gifts from pharmaceutical industry in any form or nature?

We do not keep this data other than in the gift register. Below are the numbers from the gift register,

YEAR	NUMBER OF STAFF
2013/2014	122
2014/2015	49

2. What is the level of influence of the pharmaceutical industry on the New Zealand medical profession?

Auckland DHB does not have an opinion to offer.

3. What is the relationship between Auckland DHB and the pharmaceutical industry?

Auckland DHB does not have an opinion to offer.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE

Chief Executive

Our Values:

Integrity

Respect

Innovation

Effectiveness